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MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend 

Saturday at 5:30 pm 
Sunday at 8:00 & 10:00 am 
Weekdays in Main Church 
Monday-Friday at 8:00 am 

Holy Day 
Please check the bulletin. 

 

VIRTUAL MASS SCHEDULE  
LIVE on Saturdays at 5:30pm  

on our Facebook page 
Available on our Website shortly 

after Saturday Mass 

holyfamilybeth@gmail.com/ 
812-934-3013 (ext. 125)  

Saturdays from 4:30pm - 5pm  

 

Fr. Carl’s Thoughts and Reflections 

Fifth Sunday of Easter, May 7, 2023 
     At our recent Spring Business Meeting 
for Pastors and Parish Life Coordinators, we 
were reminded of the National Eucharistic 
Congress that is being planned for                    
Indianapolis for July 17-21, 2024.  80,000 people are expected to attend.  It will be the 
culmination of a 3 year process that is now in its first year for all the dioceses of the 
United States.  It is an effort on the part of all the bishops to renew our awareness of 
and commitment to the reality of the Real Presence of Jesus in the Eucharist.  
     In simple terms, too many Catholics have become lax in their devotion to Jesus in 
the Eucharist, both at Mass and in the Tabernacle.  We are being encouraged to             
renew this central belief by deepening our understanding of this great gift that Jesus 
gave us at the Last Supper when he took the bread and wine and proclaimed, “This is 
my Body; this is my Blood.  Take and eat; take and drink; do this in memory of Me!”  

As I announced last week, we will once again be offering the 
Consecrated Blood at all our Masses, beginning on Mothers’ 
Day, May 14.  Another way we will be promoting devotion to 
Jesus in the Eucharist will be our annual Corpus Christi            
Procession on Sunday, June 11, the Feast of the Body and 
Blood of Jesus.  Please plan to participate in this devotion. 
     We will also make the Eucharist the topic of our Adult 
Faith Formation series later this year, as well a main homily 
topic at our Sunday and weekday Masses.  The Criterion, our 

diocesan Catholic paper, will also be running an educational series on the National 
Eucharistic Congress in the weeks to come.  Please be alert to these opportunities for 
growing in our faith and understanding of the Eucharist and its grace in our daily lives.  
Again we invite volunteers to prepare to be Eucharist Ministers at the workshop on 
May 11, starting at 6:30 PM and lasting about an hour. 

     Our Scriptures for this 5th Sunday of Easter speak to us about the concrete issues 

of being followers of Jesus.  The Acts reading tells about the efforts of the early 

Church to minister to the Greek speaking widows.  Seven deacons were appointed to 

care for their needs in the daily distribution of food.  The 

First Letter of Peter encourages believers to be built into a 

spiritual house to offer sacrifices through Jesus Christ.  We 

are “a chosen race, a royal priesthood, a holy nation, a          

people of His own” to announce His praises.  We are called 

out of darkness into light by Jesus.  In John’s Gospel, Jesus 

reassures us that in God’s house there are many dwelling 

places, so we should not be troubled.  Jesus will come back to take us to Himself.  He 

is “the way, the truth, and the life.”  It is through Jesus that we are able to go to our 

Father in heaven.  The Father is in Jesus, and Jesus is in the Father, and thus in           

following the example of Jesus we do the works of the Father.  

         A Blessed and Glorious Fifth Sunday of Easter!      Fr. Carl 



A little way to help our        
Religious Ed  

program;                  
remember to 
SAVE those           

Aluminum  Cans!       
Aluminum Cans ONLY 

Please.  Please deposit them 
in the Wire Bins located on the 

South side of the Church          
Parking lot.  Thank you!  

PLEASE PLACE CANS IN A BAG 
BEFORE DEPOSITING THEM IN THE 

BIN! NO LOOSE CANS. PLEASE. 

?   

Holy Family Cafeteria 
 &/or Gym Call Cheryl 

Borgman  
@ 812-934-3013 Opt. 2  

St. Mary of the Rock 
Hall & Shelter Call 

Brad Lecher 
@ 812-212-2908 

 

 Have you provided a 
grieving family with  

delicious food & missing 
the dish it came in?  
Please stop by the 

brides room to check to 
see if one of the MANY dishes might be 

yours.  Any unclaimed dishes will be   

donated to the Rummage Sale. 

 incoming 4th-5th graders- 
11:00am - 12:45pm 

 incoming 6th-8th graders-           
1:00pm - 3:00pm 

 Price-$45  

 Registrations due by May 13 

 questions? email coach Gregg 
at dgregg@oldenburgacademy.org 

 Join us for some skills, drills, 
games, and fun 

The Batesville Knights of Columbus Annual 
 

Mother's Day Brunch on Sun., 
May 14th. Serving from 7:30AM to 

1PM. Fried Chicken will be added   
after 10AM. This is a free will offering and 

benefits the Special Olympics and the         
Knights of Columbus Charity Account. 

Give your purse purpose  New and 

very gently used purses, handbags, travel or exercise 
bags are needed for the annual Safe Passage     

Handbags 4 Hope. The popular purse auction to 
benefit victims of   domestic & sexual violence 

in our communities will be Aug. 22 at RomWeber Party Place in 
Batesville from 5 to 8 p.m.   If you’re purging closets or like to shop 

and find a great deal on a new or designer bag, please consider      
donating it to Safe Passage. Drop off purses at the 

shelter by July 8. Save the date and plan to attend the 
fundraiser, a great girl’s night out for a great cause! 
For more info, call Safe Passage at 812-933-1990.  

 

 

              
 

Looking for  2 Co-Chairs for the         
Baskets Galore Booth.   

Responsibilities include creating baskets and 
running the booth the day of the Festival.  If 

interested in checking out the Basket Booth 

operations and specifics, contact Ellen 
Paul at 812-212-1285 & she will give you a 

tour & answer any questions. 
 

SEEKING a Chair or 2 Co-Chairs for 
the Craft/Holiday Booth for the  Festival. 

If interested, contact Cheryl at  812-934-3013.   

We are looking for very nice suitable items that 
would make a well received offering as a   

Raffle Prize; If you are a Business, perhaps a 
Gift Card or merchandise from your store.  If 
you are  talented in crafts (Quilt, Afghan or 
similar item) or wood working (small table, 
lamps, “treasure chest” or similar item) and 

would like to donate it as a Grand Raffle Prize, 
please contact Cheryl at 812-934-3013   

Option#2.  And don’t forget…when you plant 
your garden this spring, remember  

to plant a little extra to donate to the 

 Festival Produce Booth.  

 

While out shopping and you see a sale on 

CRISCO, FLOUR or PIE FILLING grab 

some extra to donate to our festival pie baking 
elves.  Drop off the supplies in the brides room 

labeled ‘festival supplies’.   
 

We are still in need of some quilts for our Quilt 

raffle.  Is that a hobby you enjoy and you would 

be willing to donate to our festival... Please call 

Cheryl at 812-934-3013 & commit one to her 

today or drop it at the Parish office. 

mailto:dgregg@oldenburgacademy.org


Saturday, May 6 
5:30 pm † Norman Meyer 
Sunday, May 7 
 8:00 am †  Barb Lecher  
10:00 am Members of the Parish 

Monday, May 8 
8:00 am †  Paul Wissel 
Tuesday, May 9 
8:00 am † Jim “Doc” Scheele 
Wed, May 10 
8:00 am †  Herman, Claire  
                  & Brenda Suttman 
Thurs, May 11 
8:00 am † Sandy Koch 
Friday, May 12 
8:00 am †  Jerry Obermeyer 
Saturday, May 13 
5:30 pm † Dolores Enneking 
Sunday, May 14 
 8:00 am †  Mary Jane Stohry  
10:00 am Members of the Parish 

 

Is there  
someone in 

your life that has passed on & you would like a mass 
intended for them?  We at Holy Family are blessed with 

several friars that would be able to hold them in their 
intentions during Mass.  Please contact Toni Cummings 
at 812-934-3013 ext. 4 Or tdcummings96@gmail.com 
for intention requests.  Mass intentions are $10/Mass. 

Baby Meer, 
Benjamin Mattingly, 
Steve Suding, 
Terry Duncan, 
Tom Wilson, 
Marvin Gehring, 
Kathleen Jones, 
Leah Schornick, 
Paul Messerschmidt, 

Bobby Patterson, 
Tami Peters, 
Dick Hirt, 
Beth Fasbinder, 
Marian Beetz 
Lisa Haessig, 
Jean Ham, 
Scott Cooper, 
Keith Milligan, 
Pat Schrank,  
Wesley Neil 
Thompson, 
Carlos Luken, 
Melanie Jones, 
Jane Fussner, 

Jon Flanary, 
Terri Jo Thompson, 
Tina Cohill, 
Carolyn Scheele, 
Gary Lewis, 
Andy Murphy, 
Dennis Harmeyer, 
Beth Lamping, 
Eugene Laker, 
Dan Wagner, 
Sylva Havens, 
Jen Tucker, 
Donna Doll, 
Doty Amberger, 
Rita Litzinger, 

Clare Ronnebaum,  
Jerry Lamping, 
Anna Mae Raver, 
Dave Amberger, 
Gary Payne,  
Mattie Wagner, 
Julianne Raver, 
Alma Simmermeyer, 
Dale Kuntz, 
Rita Struewing, 
Ruth Ronnebaum, 
and all our nursing    
home  & homebound 
parishioners.             
 

May 7, 2023 

Sunday:  Acts 6:1-7/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 18-19/1 Pt 2:4-9/Jn 14:1-12    
Monday:  Acts 14:5-18/Ps 115:1-4, 15-16/Jn 14:21-26  
Tuesday:  Acts 14:19-28/Ps 145:10-13ab, 21/Jn 14:27-31a  
Wednesday:  Acts 15:1-6/Ps 122:1-5/Jn 15:1-8  
Thursday:  Acts 15:7-21/Ps 96:1-3, 10/Jn 15:9-11  
Friday:  Acts 15:22-31/Ps 57:8-10 and 12/Jn 15:12-17  
Saturday:  Acts 16:1-10/Ps 100:1b-3, 5/Jn 15:18-21  

Next Sunday:  Acts 8:5-8, 14-17/Ps 66:1-7, 16, 20/1 Pt 3:15-18/Jn 14:15-21 

April 30th  Sunday Collection  
Envelope Collection…….........$4,787.50 
Loose.........................................$880.25 
Total…………….…..……..…...$5,667.75 
Budget……….……..….……….$7,656.32 
UNDER Budget……….......…-$1,988.57 
April Monthly Collection…….........$2,410.00 
Catholic Home Missions Collection....$2,038.25 

                   ************************************************************************ 

Special Parish MAY Collection: 

Vacation Bible School 
 
 

*********************************************************************************** 

Please consider Holy Family Church in your will 
for a lasting way to give to your parish.              

We thank our parishioners for your generosity. 

 

 

Holy Family Caring Committee is looking for          
individuals who would like a visit; running  errands; use some 

meals….etc.  If  you know of anyone, please contact Carol Dobson at 
812-212-3582.  We would love to help in any way we are able!  

PLEASE reach out!   ****AT THIS TIME...we are unable to transport 
anyone around, but would be willing to help in other ways.***** 

 

**************************************************************************************************  

Holy Family Church Caring Committee MEETING EVERY 4th 

Tuesday of the month @ 7PM in the Rudolph Room. This is open to anyone who would 

like to join this committee.   For any questions please call Carol Dobson @ 812-212-3582. 

The Batesville Area  Ministerial                         

Association (FOOD PANTRY)   
needs the following items:   

 

Shampoo, deodorant,          
toothpaste, & soap - Diapers of all 
sizes & wipes - Juices, like apple & 
tomato, & children’s box drinks - 

Soup, canned fruit & pasta 
 

Please make sure that all items are 
 not past their expiration date, as they 

 cannot be distributed.   

Baby Items for Batesville           
Pregnancy Hotline  In May, St. Joseph 

Commandery No. 220 of the 
Knights of St. John                    

International, Oldenburg, is 
hosting a month long baby 

shower for the                          
Batesville  Pregnancy            

Hotline.  Donations of diapers (especially 4,5 
&6), wipes, clothing (much needed are gently 
used/new summer sleepers - all sizes up to 

2T), other  baby items, or cash may be placed in 
the back of church throughout the entire month 

of May.  More info may be found 
at www.batesvillecph.org. 

Join us for our Adoration 
Hours Monday-

Friday from  9am-
9pm in St. Anne’s 

Chapel at Holy 
Family Church.  All 

welcome to join the 
scheduled adorers, & thus grow in 
your love of Jesus in the Blessed  

Sacrament & His love for you!  

SEEKING an someone for 
adoration during the 3pm 

hour on Fridays.  If that  

would fit in your schedule,     
contact Dustin Walke at 317-691-

5209 walkedustin@gmail.com. 

http://www.batesvillecph.org/


 

 
 
 

 

 USHERS for MAY     5:30pm: Bill Beetz, Paul Brockman & Herbert Moorman  
 

8:00am:   Bob Schrank, Matt Schrank & Chris Stange   -   10:00am    Roger Collins, Michael Dwenger & Ken Enneking 

May 6 & May 7 
Servers: 
5:30pm Maggie Jelinek & Henry Jelinek 
8:00am Wilbur Giesting & Henry Giesting 

10:00am Gus Robben & Abe Trossman 
Lector:   
 5:30pm Marlene Kirschner 
8:00am Angie Harmeyer 
10:00am Jaculin Wilhelm 
Eucharistic Ministers:                                 
  5:30pm Julie Bower, Michael Irvin  
  & Beth Geis 
  8:00am  Dorothy Ziegler, Cathy Kaiser 
  & Deanna Raver 
10:00am  Melissa Jacobs, Barb Luff 
  & Kay Pulskamp 
Music:                                  
 5:30pm Parish Choir 
 8:00am Matt Trossman 
10:00am Leon Enneking, Tim Volz, 
            Carol Roell & Kim Brockman 

May 13 & May 14 HAPPY MOTHER”S DAY 
Servers: 
5:30pm George Jelinek & Annabelle Eckstein 
8:00am Caitlin Raver & Luke Raver 
10:00am Grant Wanstrath & Gus Robben 
Lector:   
 5:30pm Paul Brockman 
8:00am Toni Cummings 
10:00am Barb Luff 
Eucharistic Ministers:                                 
  5:30pm Dan Eckstein, Clay Eckstein,  
  Carla Enzinger, Elaine Hawkes  
  & Maureen Grote 
  8:00am  Eric Heppner, Connie Luers,  
  Dennis Moeller, Glenn Raver  
  & Jenna Honnert 
10:00am  Allen Raab, Brandy Starost, 
   Ryan Tekulve, Kris Baumer 
   & Beth Geis 
Music:                                  
 5:30pm Leon Enneking, Tim Volz, 
            Carol Roell & Kim Brockman 

 8:00am Jayne Enneking 
10:00am Bryce & Shannon Mullins 

May 20 & May 21  
Servers: 
5:30pm Taytum Froehling & Annabelle Eckstein 
8:00am Ellen Swain & Henry Spreckelson 
10:00am Abe Trossman & Henry Jelinek 
Lector:   
 5:30pm Kristina Schneider 
8:00am Patricia Doll 
10:00am Carol Dobson 
Eucharistic Ministers:                                 
  5:30pm Tom Meyer. Doug Nobbe,  
  Jay Pfeiffer, Connie Chaffee 
  & Lisa Oldham 
  8:00am  Christy Honnert, Karen  
  Trenkamp, Dorothy Ziegler,  
  Cathy Kaiser & Isaac Trossman 
10:00am  Beth Deputy, Steve Deputy, 
   Tina Duncan, Wendy Havens 
   & Julia Heidlage 
Music:                                  
 5:30pm Bryce & Shannon Mullins 

 8:00am Parish Choir 
10:00am Leon Enneking, Tim Volz, 

            Carol Roell & Kim Brockman 

 

A note of thanks to all that have attended a 
training/review or intend to attend one 

scheduled soon.  We truly appreciate your 
talent and efforts to make our Masses         

better.  ANYONE interested, yet unable to 
make the meetings, please reach out to Toni 
Cummings at tdcummings96@gmail.com  or                      

812-932-3046 with your interest.  We will 
work out some training time.  WE ARE               
ALSO SEEKING...greeters, ushers &           

lectors too….the more the merrier! 

HOLY FAMILY VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES CONTACTS:   
 

CATECHIST: Beth Geis: at 812-932-3045/holyfamilybeth@gmail.com  - 

TURTLE SOUP: Dorothy Ziegler @ 812-212-0414  - MASS MINISTRIES: Toni             

Cummings @ 812-932-3046/tdcummings96@gmail.com - RUMMAGE SALE: Dottie 

Hoff @ 812-934-9033 - FESTIVAL:  Cheryl Borgman @ 812-934-3015/

holyfamilycheryl@gmail.com - CARING COMMITTEE: Carol Dobson @ 812-212-

3582  BEREAVEMENT COMMITTEE: Marcia Bischoff @ 812-871-4872 & LINEN 

SERVICES: Cheryl Borgman @ 812-9343045/holyfamilycheryl@gmail.com 



 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 

 

Preschool/Kindergarten Religious Education 
The LAST class this year is Sun., May 7h from 9:45am-11am. 
Thank you for a great year & thank you to Toni Cummings & 

Charlotte Trossman for helping with the year.                                               
We will see everyone again in the fall.   

 

Religious Education Grades 1-8   
Our last class of the year is Wed., May 10th! This will be a   
May Crowning Mass with a celebration for end of year with 

icecream. The children will be sitting with their families to enjoy 
the mass. Beth Geis would like to thank you for another great 

year. I can’t believe the year has ended already, but have a great 
summer! I hope to see you around town. Fall registration will be 

out at the middle of June & we will see you next year!   

TEAM JESUS HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP    
Tonight’s Youth Group is Sun., May 7th 
from 6:30 – 8:30 PM @ the Geis House. 
There will be a bonfire, s’mores, hot dogs & the  
Seniors will be giving Witnesses. If you need an 

address, please contact Beth Geis.  
 

 

MISSION TRIP - The next Mission Trip 
meeting is  Sun, May 21stfrom 4:30pm-

6:30pm @ St. Anthony Church, Morris, IN 

Artificial Birth Control is a moral wrong. 

Come learn the Christian Way.                      
A Natural Family Planning class is 
held the first Sunday of the month, 
from 9a.m. to 12 Noon in Batesville. 
This class is taught in one session. 

The Sympto-Thermal method is 98%           
effective, natural, & safe. There is a $40 fee 

for books & materials. For reservations              
call or text Aly (812)212-4951                         

or Michael (812)212-2719.  

ADULT FORMATION Our NEXT Adult Formation class will be on  Wed., May 17th from                
6:30pm – 7:30pm.   Wednesday May 10th is our Religion Education Program May Crowning Mass. Adult Formation               

will be cancelled so everyone can go to May Crowning. Starting on Wednesday May 10th, Starting on Wed. May 17th, we 
will be meeting weekly (even throughout the summer). Please join us as we talk about faith & prayer the next few weeks!  

The Legends of ROBIN HOOD (Audio Book): Hero.     
Outlaw. Faithful. Rogue. Champion. 
Vigilante. The child of a reputable            

family and a faithful son of the 
Church, Robert of Locksley had no 

intention of becoming an outlaw. But 
the relentless cruelty and tyranny by 

the elite nobility of England demanded 
that someone rise up to give an       

answer. And so Robert of Locksley became Robin Hood – 
a man thrown into a fierce struggle to balance his deep 

faith with a call to action in a violent age. Featuring over 
60 actors, cinematic sound, and original music, The           

Legends of Robin Hood is an exciting 12-part audio drama 
from the award-winning Augustine Institute. Bold and 
inspiring, the Augustine Institute’s audio drama takes 

storytelling to a whole new level of sound that quickens 
the imagination and inspires the heart.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Beth Geis!   
E-mail: holyfamilybeth@gmail.com or call: 812-934-3013 (ext. 3)  

RUMMAGE SALE Upcoming Collection Dates 
 
 

MAY Collection Dates: 
May 16, 2023 from 6pm-7:30pm 
May 30, 2023 from 6pm-7:30pm 

JUNE Collection Dates: 
June 6, 2023 from 6pm-7:30pm 

June 10, 2023 from 9am-12 Noon 
 

Please use FRONT entrance of school.   
Must bring items to sorting room INSIDE building. 

BAPTISM: If you are preparing 

to have your child baptized or 

need to receive a Baptismal  Cer-

tificate, please contact Beth Geis.  

If this is your first child, you will 

need to schedule a Baptism Class 

with Beth Geis. If this is not your 

first child & have attended a class  

already, we will need proof.  E-

mail: holyfamilybeth@gmail.com  

Phone #: (812)-934-3013 ext 3  

Did You Know?  The Dobbs   
decision does not outlaw abortion. 
It simply returns the issue to our 
elected state representatives. This 
is more in keeping with the              
democratic process than allowing 

an unelected court to take decisions away from the people 
and the states.    Batesville has a pregnancy hotline whose 
mission is to help mothers in difficult situations.  If you 
need help or know a mother needing help, please call 812-
934-5116, go to www.batesvillecph.org, or search for 
Batesville Pregnancy Hotline on Facebook. The hotline 
can also be reached through Facebook Messenger.  

INTENSE: Have you heard 
of us yet? The Intense Youth 
Conference is a weekend of 
prayer, adoration, engaging 

speakers, testimonies,               
community, and joy! If you are 

in grades 8-12, you are wel-
come to join us. It is this  
summer June 9th – 11th. The event will be hosted in           

St. Leon, IN. All Saints Parish – St. Joseph Campus and 
the local Park. Registrations are due ASAP – no later 

than May 20th. If you register after May 20th, we can still 
accommodate you, there is no guarantee you will get a 
shirt!! Take a look at the website if you are interested!! 

https://www.intenseconference.net/  

mailto:mqpyouthgroupbeth@gmail.com
mailto:holyfamilybeth@gmail.com
https://www.intenseconference.net/
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4 Village Rd.  
Batesville, IN 47006

812-934-4626 
wendy.meyer@hrblock.com

Committed to providing
the best coverage and service.

4 Village Rd, Batesville, IN 
 (812) 934-3209

wendy@southeastern-ins.com

4909 State Rd 46 E Batesville         812.934.3358 
1667 N Michigan Ave Greensburg   812.663.3015 
EnnekingAutoBody.com

Family Owned & 

Operated S
ince 1954

Robert H. Rolf, MD

1360 East State Rte. 46 | Batesville, Indiana 47006

513-354-3700

921 East State Rd. 46, Greensburg
812-663-2404

Greg Zeigler, Owner

CHAFFEE TURF SERVICE, INC.
For All Your Lawn Care Needs

KYLE CHAFFEE
• Mowing • Pruning • Core Aeration • Overseeding 

• Fertilizer • Weed Control • Snow Removal
Complete Lawn Maintenance
812-934-6294

FREE ESTIMATES

812-932-1284

www.daffodillysflowers.com
1 E. George St. • Batesville, IN 47006

Batesville CHRYSLER DODGE JEEP

1320 State Rd. 46 E., Batesville, IN 47006
812-934-4300 • 800-923-0090

The Village Store
Oldenburg

(812) 934-3011
U.S.D.A. Choice Meats • Carry Out Service

Buffet Style Pizza Shop
M-Sat: 7AM -7PM   Sun: 8AM - 6PM

•	 PURIFIED 
	 BOTTLED WATER
•	 BOTTLED WATER 
	 ACCESSORIES
•	 SWIMMING POOL 
	 AND SPA SERVICE 
	 AND SUPPLY

8 N. Depot St., Batesville, IN 47006
812-934-0218

www.water-tek.net

Tyler Oda
 Financial Advisor
14 Commerce Drive
Batesville, IN 47006
812-933-1044

Dave Gutzwiller, Owner • Parishioner
Cell: 513-200-3908

Toll Free: 877-721-4366
dgutzwiller@peterpauloffice.com

Serving you since 1932

22 Saratoga Drive ~ Batesville, IN 
812~934~2544

GENERAL CONTRACTOR
CUSTOM BUILT HOMES, ADDITIONS, POLE BARNS

PARISHIONER

812-933-0160

Shear Magic
~~~~By Rose & Co~~~~

Family Hair Care
Mon.-Thurs. 9-7 • Fri. 9-5 • Sat. 8-12
812.934.2929

108 N. Huntersville Rd. | Batesville, IN 47006H
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. Hair Care Products...Massage...

GEHRING INC. 
812-934-6088

KOCH AUTO & 
TRUCK REPAIR, INC.

Jason & Kirsten Koch • Owners
286 Central Ave., Batesville    

934-5066

NEW PATIENTS WELCOME
Family & Cosmetic Dentistry

812-934-3651
Bradley P. Broughton, DDS       391 Northside Drive 
   Broughton Pro, Inc.             Batesville, IN 47006 
No Interest Financing Available       www.batesvilledental.com 

Electric & Plumbing, Inc.
283 St. Rd. 129 S., Batesville, IN 47006

PC89200103
(812) 934-3351  Fax: (812) 934-2547

Gary • Darrell • Dale

VOEGELE AUTO SUPPLY, INC.
10 N. Park Ave., Batesville, IN 47006 

812-934-3615
STORE HOURS 

Mon.-Fri. 7am-6 pm • Sat. 7am-4pm • Sun. 10am-4pm

(812) 933-1791
Mark Giesting & Colt Ryan

Weekends & Weekdays! 
Batesville • Greensburg 

Harrison 
Natural Medicine • Wellness 

Weight Loss
812-932-3224

20 Alpine Drive, Batesville

Oldenburg Service 
MARATHON

 

 
 

22183 Main Street, Oldenburg, IN 47036

Under New Management

NOW OFFERING 
Tires, Brakes, & Complete Auto Services

(812) 934-2334

WALLPEWALLPE 
HEATING & COOLING INCHEATING & COOLING INC..

8422 E. State Rd. 46  ••  Greensburg, IN • 812-663-7252

excavating and trucking
513-802-2922513-802-2922

Trenching, Clearing, Grading Trenching, Clearing, Grading 
Demolition, and Site Clean- upDemolition, and Site Clean- up

Shannon Tekulve
Owner/Agent

P 812.934.4447

tekulvevankirk.com

Hea l t h   •   Med ic are   •   L i fe

(812) 932-2135
BatesvilleJosh Hountz

Licensed Insurance Agent
Alex Meer

Licensed Insurance Agent

888.343.8014

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Heather Benefiel
 

hbenefiel@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6464

No purchase necessary. 1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510 

Protect your family, live your faith. 
 

For over 140 years, the Knights of Columbus has been committed to helping families plan their 
financial future and achieve economic security, a tradition carried on today through its insurance 
products. Founded by Father Michael McGivney and inspired by our core principles of charity, unity, 
fraternity and patriotism, Knights helps to preserve life, protect the family and proclaim the faith for 
the benefit of our members’ families, communities and our world. 

Book a complimentary financial needs analysis today.

Jeremiah M. Blossom
812-212-7715

jeremiah.blossom@kofc.org

www.kofcinsurancein.com

No purchase necessary. 1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510 

Protect your family, live your faith. 
 

For over 140 years, the Knights of Columbus has been committed to helping families plan their 
financial future and achieve economic security, a tradition carried on today through its insurance 
products. Founded by Father Michael McGivney and inspired by our core principles of charity, unity, 
fraternity and patriotism, Knights helps to preserve life, protect the family and proclaim the faith for 
the benefit of our members’ families, communities and our world. 

Book a complimentary financial needs analysis today.

Jeremiah M. Blossom
812-212-7715

jeremiah.blossom@kofc.org

www.kofcinsurancein.com

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
MDMedAlert!™

4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends 
4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com
800.808.9294CALL  

NOW!


